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Insight

PAPER TO TREE UPDATE
Last October we launched a sustainability
campaign called Paper to Tree.

The idea was to collect used paper and exchange
them to tree seeds to be planted around WTC
Complex and help reduce office waste.

After an extensive process, we are delighted to
inform you that we are off to a good start!

Through your participation, we received 959
kilograms worth of paper within 2 weeks. 

They were then valued and traded with up to 3.300
seeds of various plants including cucumber,
eggplant, bitter melon, corn, long beans, tomato
and melon fruit.  

So thank you, WTC People, and stay tuned for
more information and exciting sneak peek on the
cultivation method and harvest period!

Yours truly,

the community editor

WHAT'S
       NEW?
Central Dept. Store ‘Red Hot Bazaar’: 9 - 13 December

Floor warden training on megathrust
Monday, 16 December 2024
10 AM - 12 PM
Conference Hall, WTC 3


